
The 2024 Student Research Conference (SRC) is fast-approaching and the
Office of Undergraduate Research is here to prepare & help improve student

presentation performance. Sign up for a "SRC Mock Presentation & Feedback
Session". Students will present their work to an assigned faculty member and
receive direct feedback. This activity comes highly recommended for first-time
presenters. If you are interested in participating, please click on the link above
or scan the QR code to sign up by or before WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 24th. 

2024 Student Research Conference 
Mock Presentation Practice & 

Feedback Sessions

FEBRUARY 5-9
Click Here to Sign-up or scan the QR code!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScg-bQpElYHmtU6vDyh_P4rKiLVds9QBf9qIqmc7s6qivvqpA/viewform?usp=sharing

